December 7, 2009
Via Overnight Delivery

Ms. Sharla Dillon
Dockets & Records Manager
Utilities Division

Tennessee Regulatory Authority =,
L T
460 James Robertson Parkway {Q ot KETN C}

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 f OG-0/ 5

RE: Public Communications Services, Inc.
Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation

Dear Ms. Dillon:

The original and four (4) copies of this letter is filed on behalf of Public Communications Services, Inc.
(“Company”) to notify the Tennessee Regulatory Authority (“TRA”) of the intent of the Company to operate
pursuant to market regulation, in accordance with amended T.C.A. Section 65-5-109 enacted May 21, 2009.
On that basis, Public Communications Services, Inc. requests immediate cancellation of its current tariff,
Tennessee Tariff No. 1, on file with the TRA.

Public Communications, Inc. understands that it remains subject to, and will comply with the jurisdictional
requirements as set forth in the new legislation as applicable, including payment of inspection fees,
contribution to funds administered by the TRA, and filing of annual Small & Minority Owned Business Plan
updates.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning it to
me in the self-addressed, stamped-envelope that is provided for this purpose.

Any questions you may have pertaining to this filing may be directed to me at (407) 740-3005 or via email at
mbyrnes@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

%/M‘ / AL
onique Byaéllve

Consultant to Public Comrfidnications Services, Inc.
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cc: R. Ferrer - PCS
file: PCS -TN
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